
OHIO DEFERRED COMPENSATION 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
FOR  

DOCUMENT MANAGEMENT SYSTEM/CONTENT SERVICES PLATFORM 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 
NOVEMBER 4, 2022 

Issue Date: August 1, 2022 

Proposal Deadline: September 16, 2022, at 4:00 p.m. EDT 

Pursuant to RFP section VII. General Conditions, Ohio Deferred Compensation (Ohio DC) is 
hereby cancelling the above-referenced RFP. 

Ohio DC may release a new RFP at a future date for the Document Management 
System/Content Services Platform project. 

Ohio DC appreciates the efforts of the providers that submitted a response to the RFP and hopes 
that providers will submit a new response in the future. Ohio DC will notify all providers that have 
submitted a proposal once the new RFP is issued.  


